
This letter template is provided by  

the National Sheep Association to  

provide members with some evidence 

of why they qualify for Covid-19  

essential travel. It a supporting  

document, not a legal document. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This person is travelling for the essential purpose of caring for sheep /other livestock.  

 

I ……………………… declare that I am travelling for the purpose of caring for sheep 

welfare. I am a farmer / vet / veterinary student / shearer, travelling to ensure welfare 

and animal care is upheld.  

 

This is essential to ensure food production can continue and animal welfare standards 

are upheld. 

 

In carrying out my work, I will take careful precautions and ensure I maintain a safe 

distance between myself and others. I am aware of the Government guidelines and am 

only travelling as it is essential for me to do so. I will do everything within my power to 

follow Government and on farm guidelines to limit the spread of disease.  

 

Name:  

Address:  

Contact Number: 

NSA Membership number:  

 

This letter was produced by the National Sheep Association of provide a point of 

reference for sheep farmers to continue their essential work during the outbreak.  

 

NSA is in no way liable for abuse of this letter and is providing it to farming members 

to support the industry in this difficult time.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Phil Stocker 

NSA Chief Executive  


